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Merri River School  
 

Newsletter  Edition 3 5 ð Friday  20/ 11/2020  

  Term 4                   Ph: 03 55 611 711 

www.merrirs.vic.edu.au   

merri.river.school@education.vic.gov.au   

 
REMINDER - PUPIL FREE DAYS 

¶ Friday 27 th November -  

NO SCHOOL NEXT FRIDAY 
¶ Friday 18 th December  

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Pupil Free Days  

The School Council for the 

rest of the year has 

approved the following 

pupil -free days : 

 

Friday 27 th November  (Berry 

St Workshop)  

 

Friday 18 th December  (Last 

day of the school year)  
 

 
 

 

 

Essential Education Items  ð NOW DUE 

 
Invoices  have been sent  home with your child , if you 

have paid - thank you.  

 

If not, could you please attend  to this?  

 

Invoices can be paid at the office via 

cash/cheque/eft or using the direct debit  details on 

the bottom of your invoice.  

 

If you require a new invoice, please contact the 

office and we can reprint one for you.  

 

Thank you  

Warrnambool Bus Lines  

55621866  

Christians Bus Company 

55629432.  
 

SUNSMART 
It is our school policy 

that all our students 

must wear hats while at 

school during terms 1 

and 4.   

Parents are requested  

to send a hat (with 

name) along to school 

for this purpose.  
 

End Of Day School Pick Up  

 
Due to some confusion and late notification for student 

pick up at the end of the day:  

ALL messages must be sent through the school office no 

later than 2.30pm. Thank you.  

 

http://www.merrirs.vic.edu.au/
mailto:merri.river.school@education.vic.gov.au
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Kane Bausch received the 

Junior  Primary award for  

verbalising how he is feeling.  

Zoe Leslie-Inman received 

the Senior Primary  award 

for  showing persistence 

when learning to typ e on 

the computer to produce 

work of excellent quality. 

Well done Zoe.  

Bradley received the 

Junior  Primary award for 

sharing with his peers in the 

classroom . 

Brodie Hughes received the 

Junior  Secondary award for  

focusing well during 

learning activities and 

being a positive influence 

on the class.  

Luke Smith-Patter son 

received the Junior 

Secondary award for 

stepping outside of his 

comfort zone and giving 

kayaking  a try . 

Ethan Schache  received 

the Junior  Secondary award 

for  his great work on a 

Choose Y our O wn 

Adventure story in Literacy 

class. 
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P6 received the Food For Life  

award for  being great listeners 

in the kitchen . 

 

Xavier Knights received 

the Senior Secondary 

award for working hard to 

correctly identify the 

missing number in proper 

fractions.  

Paul Torney received 

the Connect  award for 

displaying calm and 

thoughtful behaviour 

this week and helping 

out ot hers who needed 

support.  

Sam Howlett received the 

Therapy award for 

excellent tall kneeling 

while exploring the 

sensory touch wall . 
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Brodie has 

discovered a talent 

with the woo d 

burning tools. He 

has been working 

hard on some 

awesome signs.   

 

Our beautiful Libby gifted this basket to a 

little girl who had been unwell.  

Such a considerate and thoughtful young 

lady she is!  

Here she is giving the basket to Olive õs 

mum.   
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Happy Birthday to everyone that 
celebrated their  special day 

over the past week.  
 

Sam exploring the touch wall in 

the therapy sensory room.  

 

A very big thank you to the Henty Group CWA, especially 

the H awkesdale / Woolsthorpe ladies who generously 

donated a cheque for $390.00 that will go towards some 

much appreciated  library books . 
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Warrnambool Little Athletics is Back on Track  

Little Athletics is a fantastic way to introduce children of all abilities to sport in general.  

Athletics develops co-ordination, flexibility, speed, endurance and strength through walking, 

running, throwing and jumping activities.  

It promotes a healthy attitude to sport and competition with an emphasis on family, fun and 

fitness. It also prepares them well for school athletics! 

Athletics coaching, competition and fun for kids aged 5-15 years. 

We commence our Friday night competition on November 20  at 5pm and will have four 
nights before the summer break and six in the New Year. 

Upfront fees are only $110 per child for the full season with no weekly fees AND returning 
families get a further discount from Little Athletics Victoria. 

Family Fun and Fitness is back! 

More info: www.warrnamboollac.com.au 

Registrations: www.lavic.com.au 

 

 

This week, Taylor 

from Fitz Media 

came t o our 

school and did a 

report  on the iCan 

program.  

Jefferson did a 

wond erful job 

being interviewed.  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.warrnamboollac.com.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cmerri.river.school%40education.vic.gov.au%7C605e4ceb6a9b41da122808d88a8cd7e8%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637411684822792576%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=aJt1GKAgjlbggl2Q6%2Fb3s46Gu1tzg5nW92zOdXRu2hU%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.lavic.com.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cmerri.river.school%40education.vic.gov.au%7C605e4ceb6a9b41da122808d88a8cd7e8%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637411684822792576%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=2TuYTAjIiNnFmVvTwlPCeVw7HMjTwoW%2FaXDk2BNRk2k%3D&reserved=0
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SCHOOL UNIFORMS 

School Uniforms are now available from Joroni Embroidery  

Shop 3, Norfolk Plaza  

743 Raglan Parade, Warrnambool.  

Feel free to pop in and talk to Janice regarding options and size needed.  
 


